
University City United Church Preschool 
2877 Governor Drive – San Diego CA 92122 

858-455-0336 – Fax: 858-526-0721 - ucucpreschool@sbcglobal.net 

 

 

I grant UCUC Preschool permission to use school activity photos of my  

 

Child: ______________________________________________________ 

 

for bulletin board displays, e-mails, the school newsletter, preschool app 

and in-school projects. 

 

 

 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature      Date 
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